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Ms. Blanca Bay0 
Director 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

November 6,2000 
Via U.S. Mail 

Technologies Management, Inc. would like to inform the Commission that it no 
longer represents Glebal Telephone Corp. in any capacity relating to the Fegulatory 
matters of the company. 

Global Telephone Corp. filed a Chapter 11 proceeding on December 2 1,1998 which 
was converted to a Chapter 7 proceeding on October 20, 2000. A copy of the 
Bankruptcy Notice from the United States Bankruptcy Court, District of 
Massachusetts (Boston) Office is attached for your reference. 

Please remove Technologies Management, Inc. from any contact listing that the 
Commission has relating to Global Telephone COT. 

Please acknowledge the receipt of this filing by date stamping the extra copy of this 
cover letter and returning it to me in the enclosed self-addressed, stamped envelope 
which has been provided for this purpose. 

If you have any questions regarding the enclosed material, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at (407) 740-8575. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Consultant 

Enclosure 
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